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Title I Parent Policy
Central Elementary School
 
 
 
          The No Child Left Behind Federal Law requires that Title I parents be informed annually about our South Williamsport Area School District Title I Parent Policy.  

This Policy states that:
 
        Parents will be sent letters informing them that their child is eligible to participate in Title I Reading.
        Parents will be given opportunities to offer suggestions about the planning, development and operation of the Title I program during the Back to School Nights, Parent Teacher conferences, Parent Teacher Organization Meetings, Title I Workshops, and through other school communications.
        Title I Parents will receive student progress reports during parent teacher conferences and each report card semester.
        Parent Workshops / Trainings will be offered throughout the school year to provide parents with strategies to help their child succeed in school.
        Materials will be made available to parents to use with their children at home to reinforce what the children are learning in reading and math at school.
[image: image2.wmf]        Parents will be sent a monthly newsletter entitled “The Reading Connection” which will provide them with helpful reading and writing suggestions for use at home. Also, Title I feature pages and Title I topics are disseminated to parents on a monthly to bi-monthly basis. 
        Parents have access to the South Williamsport Area School District’s website through School wires that will provide them with information on Title I programs, reading instructional strategies to use at home and related websites.   
